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PT Toba Pulp Lestari, Tbk (TPL)
Continue to Commit to Supporting Bridge Construction in the Tapsel Region

A bridge is an infrastructure that is made to connect one region with another, to facilitate all activities

and also to optimize the economy.

Just like the Otal Bridge, which connects Situmba Village with Sipirok City, where its condition is
damaged by water erosion, thus hindering residents' activities and risking their daily use. In fact, the

condition of the damaged bridge has swallowed the victim to death.

On this basis, the people of Situmba Village submitted a request for improvement to Toba Pulp Lestari

(TPL) South Tapanuli Sector.

Responding to the request, TPL immediately realized support for the repair of the Otal bridge. This

can be seen during the construction of the connecting bridge for 6 days from May 13 to May 18, 2024.

The repair work of the Otal bridge with a length of 4 meters, a width of 1 meter and a height of 1.5

meters is running well and smoothly, so now it can be reused.

Bahara Sibuea, Public Relations of TPL South Tapanuli Sector said that the support for repairing the

Otal bridge received support from all parties so that it ran smoothly.

"The construction of this bridge is a form of company concern as a form of implementation of TPL's
vision and mission to grow and develop with the community, especially in the area around

operations," he concluded.

For more information, contact:
Communication@tobapulp.com
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Bahara added, now that the bridge has been repaired, hopefully it can support community accessibility
in the hope of improving the economic, social and other sectors so that it can improve the standard

of living of the local community.

For more information, contact:
Communication@tobapulp.com



